
Pine Lake Township Board Meeting 

March 4th, 2020 

 Meeting called to order, members present:  Bob, Ken, Tim and Sue 
 

 Committee Reports: 
 February Minutes were read, Bob made a motion to approve and Tim seconded the motion. 

Motion carried.    
 Treasurer’s report was read, Bob made a motion to approve and Tim seconded the motion. Motion 

carried. 
 

 Old Business: 
 Bob attended the District Meeting on March 2nd. The Perham EMS and Fire Department gave updates 

on present services, calls and future needs at the meeting. The new Sheriff was introduced. The 
upcoming Census was discussed and the financial impact that can occur for unreported people. Rick 
West with the Otter Tail County Highway Department shared primary points of the Departments 
Strategic Plan.  
 

 New Business: 
 The Board discussed the plans for a new Perham EMS location. More space and better amenities are 

needed. Purchasing the Alegro building and then remodeling it is one option; the other option would 
be to build a new building near the Hospital.   

 Township Bills; Bob made a motion to pay all bills presented and Tim seconded the motion. Motion 
carried. 

 Upcoming events; Board of Appeal and  Equalization Meeting April 20th 9:30 to 10:30 am 
 Adjournment:  

 Bob made a motion to adjourn, Tim seconded the motion. Motion carried. 

 


